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unexplained mystical
phenomena. In this file,
for example, I've told

about a few. And I'd like
you to tell about your own
similar occurrences, too!
What do you think about
it, what do you think it
might be? - I don't know,"

I said. He seemed to
understand what the

difficulties were that I
had to overcome, and I

could only guess that he
would have been surprised

if I had told him how
difficult it was for me to

decide to do this. He
said: - I couldn't tell
you the truth. I thought
it would be better for you
if you heard it from me. I
was grateful to him. In
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fact, I had no idea why he
did it, and even though I
didn't understand him, I
was grateful that he did.
I couldn't imagine what I
would have done if I had
been abandoned like that.
- Thank you," I whispered.

- It's a pleasure. -
You're welcome. He stood
behind me, and I felt his
hands on my shoulders.

They were warm and strong.
- So I'm going to go see
what's going on in there.
You stay here. I nodded,
and he walked out. I stood
for a minute, listening to
the sounds of the party.
My father was playing the
guitar, and apparently he
wasn't ashamed anymore. I
could almost feel myself
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there in my chair. I could
sit with him when he

picked up his guitar and
listen to their music, and
I never felt safe. I knew
that there was a part of
me in my children, and I
always knew that if I was
a good mother, I could

convince my children that
I was good. But those

pieces were deeply hidden.
I wasn't a good mother and
I didn't know what to do.
I didn't know how to talk
to them and listen to them
when they started talking
about their problems. I
didn't know what to do
when they asked for my

advice. I never knew how
to hold a conversation
with them. I never knew
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how to understand them,
because they didn't act
like normal people. I
never knew how to love
them. They were very
strange. I didn't

understand why they were
acting like that. I was
very confused being with
them. I never knew what to
say, but they kept talking
to me anyway. I never knew
how to behave with them.
Once I tried to do like

everyone else and support
them. But it didn't it
didn't work out. I just
ruined their party. I
couldn't to be like

everyone else. I couldn't
be like all the other kids

who are loved and and
accepted. I wasn't like
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the rest of them. I
couldn't. And I was
scared. Scared that I

couldn't take it anymore.
No more not being able
to... upset them, I
couldn't pretend like
everything was okay

anymore. Ð¯ I tried, but I
couldn't. So I ran away. I
ran away. From everything.
And now... I don't know
who I am. I don't know
what I am. I'm just

someone who's hurt and and
scared. And I'm so lonely.
- It happens," he said.
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